
April 16, 2024

Dear CPU Families, Staff, and Community Members:

In my November 3, 2023 Superintendent’s Update, the focus was on the work that the district was engaging in to
develop a facilities roadmap to benefit our students and families. The groundwork for this roadmap began last July
when as one of the main goals set by the CPU School Board of Directors was the development of a comprehensive
facilities master plan. The past nine months have been dedicated to collaborating with various entities to reach our
current state of now being able to engage with stakeholders and share our progress.

I am now thrilled to extend an invitation to our upcoming Facility Master Plan Input Meetings. We will be hosting
two sessions, one in Urbana and one in Center Point, both covering the same agenda and focus. 

These meetings will provide a valuable opportunity for you to gain insight into the work completed by the Facilities
Improvement Task Force and actively seek your input regarding potential future actions. We are privileged to have
staff from INVISION Architecture leading these discussions on proposed facility updates and to provide invaluable
insights into associated costs and expenditures. While formal feedback will be collected, we also anticipate valuable
informal discussions among multiple stakeholders.

The primary focus of these meetings will be to delve into the necessity for a bond to address several critical projects,
requiring input from stakeholders as the district moves forward with potential bond initiatives.

Please mark your calendars for the following Facility Master Plan Input Meetings:
Wednesday, April 24, 2024:  5:30 pm at CPU Intermediate School Library
Wednesday, May 1, 2024:  5:30 pm at CPU High School Commons

Your attendance at these meetings is strongly encouraged, however, if you are unable to attend, information from
the meeting will be available on the district website under District > Facilities Improvement for your review.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to the success of our schools. 

Regards, 

John W. Elkin, Superintendent
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